FUNDRAISING, RAFFLES, AND
SOLICITATION

Fundraising, raffles and any form of solicitation by individuals, clubs or
organizations are not permitted on campus without submitting a written
application and receiving prior written permission from the club’s advisor.
All individuals wishing to fundraise, host a raffle, or solicit individuals for
donations should complete a Program Proposal Form and submit it to
studentlife@baypath.edu The fundraising event must be for the purpose
of advancing activities of a club and organization and not for the benefit
of an individual.

Solicitation and distribution of materials by a student advancing personal
activities or by an outside group is prohibited unless permitted by law. At
no time should University resources be used in solicitation. This includes
on campus facilities, photocopying equipment, internal mail system,
electronic mail, the student bulletin board, telephones, etc. Exceptions to
this policy can be made by Executive Staff only.
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